POPLARVILLE SCHOOL DISTRICT
DEPOSITORY OF FUNDS
NOTICE TO BIDDERS

Notice is hereby given to all qualified financial institutions that the School Board of the Poplarville Special Municipal Separate School District, pursuant to the provisions of Sections 37-7-333, 27-105-305 and 27-105-315 of the Mississippi Code of 1972, as amended, shall receive sealed bids for the privilege of keeping the school district funds from July 1, 2024, through June 30, 2027.
Said bids shall be received at the Office of the Superintendent located at 302 South Julia Street, Poplarville, Mississippi 39470 up to and not later than 11:30 a. m. on Monday, May 6, 2024.  Please mark “Bid on Depository May 6, 2024” on the exterior of the sealed envelope.  For additional information concerning the submission of bids and contract terms go to https://bit.ly/PSD-Depository25-27 or contact Joanna Maddox, Chief Financial Officer, by email at joanna.maddox@poplarvilleschools.org, at (601)795-8477, or 302 South Julia Street, Poplarville, MS 39470.
					        	________________________________________
                                                                     	Jonathan Will, Superintendent of Education
Poplarville School District

The Poplarville School District does not discriminate on the basis of Sex, Race, Religion, Color, National Origin, Age or Handicap.  The Poplarville School District Board of Trustees reserves the right to reject any and/or all bids and to waive any irregularities in the bids.

Publish in the Picayune Item on:	April 17 and 24, 2024.

MAIL PROOF OF PUBLICATION AND INVOICE TO POPLARVILLE SCHOOL DISTRICT, 302 SOUTH JULIA STREET, POPLARVILLE, MS  39470.
